
   Interagency Coordinating Council (ICC) 
                               June 2020 Meeting Highlights 
 

 Learned how virtual early intervention services were meeting 
child and family needs from the ICC Parent Panel. 

 

 Talked with the Early Childhood Education and Care 
Department (ECECD) Secretary and Assistant 
Secretary about FIT’s transition to ECECD. 

 

 Congratulated Kathey Phoenix-Doyle on her promotion to 
ECECD Family Support & Early Intervention Division 
Bureau Chief. 

 

 Voted to accept ICC Committee Reports. 
 

 Voted to provide input to the draft FIT COVID protocols. 
 

 Discussed the rate for telehealth during and after the health 
emergency. 

 

 Discussed preliminary plans for phased in face to face 
services. 

 

 Reviewed FIT Program data. 
 

 Reviewed FIT Program Revenue and Expenditures. 
 

 Recognized Marc Kolman and Deb Vering for their service 
and leadership on behalf of the FIT Program and the ICC. 

 


